
25th April 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Y2 SATs Tuesday 3rd May to Friday 6th May

Year 2 students will be taking their Standard Assessment Tests (SATs) during the week beginning Tuesday 3rd
May. The children will take four tests over the course of the week: Reading Paper 1, Reading Paper 2, Arithmetic
and Reasoning.

To ensure the children feel comfortable, they will undertake the test in small groups with familiar staff including
myself and Mrs Masters (Year 2 Teaching Assistant). This will mean the children don’t feel under any pressure
during the assessments as it mirrors normal classroom practice.

We are offering all Year 2 children a SATs breakfast each morning in Narwhal Class. Children are able to come into
school at 8.30am to enjoy a breakfast ready to begin their tests at 9am.

If you have any questions regarding the SATs please do not hesitate to contact me via the school website contact
form.

Yours faithfully

J Frampton

Miss Frampton
KS1 Lead


